Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, December 2nd, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Walla in the clubhouse. 22 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice-President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Indoor Director; Byron Kissane, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Social Director; Terri Perry
President's Report: Justice Percell has taken over as Webmaster. Contact info for Justice is on the website. Jan. 6th next meeting. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Please send in your CRA dues by January 1st. VBA single rate has increased by $2 to $22. 
Membership Concerns: None. 
CRA Treasurers' Report: $641 Withdrawn $40 Deposited $9592.68 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Dave proposes a $100 donation to Bowhunters of Rockingham to help them acquire land for their range. Approved.

Range Captain: None. 

Indoor Archery Director:  108 users of the Indoor Range for the month of Nov. 
           Social Director: None.

3-D Director:  None.  
           AFC Archery Director: Next Friday and Saturday the indoor range will be closed for the children's Christmas Party. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None. 

VBA Representative: None.
Old Business: None.    
New Business: We are missing the small Christmas tree. Marvin has donated a replacement tree.
Adjournment:  11:30AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
